Taylors Lakes

2023 Italy Study Tour

There are still a few places left for this amazing opportunity for
students of TLSC currently in Years 7-11. Promises to be a trip of a
lifetime!

OPEN TO ALL STUDENTS REGARDLESS OF WHETHER THEY ARE
STUDYING ITALIAN OR NOT!

When: September holidays 2023(16 September)— and Week 1 Term 4(6'" October)
Complete this slip and return to general office or to Mrs Deluca by

Friday 4th November 2022

| am interested in finding out more about the study tour to Italy in 2023

Student’s Name: Home Group:

Will the student be studying Italian in 20237 ] vyes [INo

Parent/Guardian’s Name:

Phone Numbers: BH AH

Mobile:

Email Address:

Parent signature:




